
opusdei.org
“Follow the example of the first Christians”
The Holy Father received in audience today, at 11.45 am, the Prelate of Opus Dei, Monsignor Fernando Ocáriz, accompanied by the Auxiliary Vicar, Monsignor Mariano Fazio.
30/01/2020
Pope Francis received the Prelate of Opus Dei, Monsignor Fernando Ocáriz, and the Auxiliary Vicar, Monsignor Mariano Fazio, in an audience on January 30. During the meeting, which lasted about thirty minutes, the Pope expressed his great affection for the apostolates of the Work and encouraged them to follow “the example of the first Christians” in the evangelization of society.
When imparting his blessing at the end, the Holy Father said that it was for everyone in the Prelature and those who take part in its apostolates.
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